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I propose the bridge in Arkansas City be dedicated to SGT Tyler Juden, who dedicated his own personal 

safety to the defense of The United Sates. As a member of a small community his lose in defense of the 

nation was and is a devastating lose to his family the entire community. As a member of the community 

and a veteran I feel that the dedication of the bridge to SGT Juden is a small but fitting price for the 

memorialization of a dedicated Soldier of this country and a valuable member of this small community. 

 

Clinton C. Fry,  
SSG, USA ret. 
1033 N. A Street 
Arkansas City, KS 67005 
                                             

 


